Pamela Martin

From: Karl Fritz

Sent: September 3, 2020 9:33 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Proposed Bylaw Changes to 1400 Quadra Street and 851 Johnson Street - Rezoning No. 00738

Dear Council Members

As the property owner of 858/860 Yates Street I am deeply concerned with the prospect of a storefront cannabis retailer opening on the 1400 block of Quadra St. My reasons are as follows:

Location unacceptable
Too much vehicle traffic for the area
Extremely limited parking
Area is already overcrowded

Therefore I am opposed to this application going through.

Regards.

Karl Fritz

Sent from Mail for Windows 10